
From: Katie Schanz <katie.schanz@scchamber.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/3/2013 2:52:48 PM
Subject: update on press conference for Chamber Summit

Katherine,

Will you please provide me with an update on whether or not the governor will be able to have a press conference at 
the Summit in November when you get a chance? Thanks!
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Katie King Schanz

Legislative Counsel
Public Policy & Communications 
e-mail: Katie.Schanz@scchamber.net 
direct: 803.255.2630
cell: 803.429.4398
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
Columbia, SC 29201
www.scchamber.net

The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the
nation's first state chamber Accredited with
Distinction by the U.S. Chamber, is the state's
largest statewide broad-based business and industry 
trade association representing more than 18,000 
businesses and more than one million employees.
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